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Comments: Please DO NOT go forward with the Mountain Valley Pipeline in the Jefferson National Forest. The
forest is critical to a healthy planet and healthy humans (mental health is strengthen by walks in the forest,
research says), and the threat to clean water and damage to flora and fauna in the forest is too high.

Honestly, there are alternatives but the option of putting the pipeline in the forest is not acceptable. DO NOT do
it, please!



